
Minutes  July 26, 2018 
City Plan Board 

 

 

 

Petition PB-18-100 CPA.  Amend various policies of the City of Gainesville Comprehensive Plan 

related to density, affordable housing, and future land use category designations. Related to 

Petition PB-18-101 TCH. 

  
Principal Planner Andrew Persons, AICP, gave staff’s combined presentation on this petition to 

amend the Comprehensive Plan and on the related petition to amend the Land Development 

Code (LDC).  Gainesville resident Kali Blount spoke under public comments on this petition and 

said that this is another chance to address concerns about affordable housing, because they were 

not addressed [Mr. Blount’s opinion] by the LDC petition.  Mr. Persons then spoke at length 

regarding affordable housing and the importance of its spatial component. 

 

Motion By: Terry Clark Seconded By: Christian Newman 

  

Moved To: Approve Petition PB-18-100 

CPA 

Upon Vote:  3-2 (Nays: Erin Condon 

and  

Megan Walker-Radthke) 
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